
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF HALES CORNERS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AMENDMENT TO THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 
 
The Village of Hales Corners has scheduled a public hearing on May 23, 2011 at 6:45 p.m. in 
the Hales Corners Village Hall, 5635 S. New Berlin Road, to hear comments regarding a 
proposed ordinance to amend the Village of Hales Corners Comprehensive Plan 2025 to 
incorporate a separate floodplain map; update changes to the Agricultural, Cultural and Natural 
resources Element regarding wellheads and community wells and update map of historical 
resources; update changes to the Economic Development Element regarding description of 
Commercial Development in the Village, Economic Development Organizations & Resources 
and development sites and a Sustainability Element. 
 
The Amended Plan was prepared pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§ 66.1001(4)(d). 
 
The Amended Plan is available for public inspection at Village Hall, Monday thru Friday from 8 
am–5 pm, and can be found on the Village’s website: www.halescorners.org.  For additional 
information about the plan contact Village Administrator Michael F. Weber, or Village Planner 
Dyann Benson at the above address or 414-529-6161.   Written comments related to the 
Amended Plan may also be submitted by regular mail at the address above. 
 
 
Michael F. Weber 
Village Administrator/Clerk 
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